
As from Monday, 1 May, the No 8 tram route along St Kilda Road into the city 
has STOPPED and has been replaced by the No 58 which continues from 

Domain Road down to  Kingsway to Williams Street and onto West Coburg

NOW IF YOU CATCH THE CITY BOUND
No 8 TRAM IN SOUTH YARRA

YOU MUST CHANGE TRAMS AT THE DOMAIN INTERCHANGE
TO CONTINUE UP ST KILDA ROAD TO THE ARTS PRECINCT AND THE CITY

BUT IT IS WORSE THAN THAT BECAUSE
by the middle of this year the tram route  along

Park St & Domain Rd will be relocated to Toorak Road West 
although the PTV 'say' the old route may be restored when 

the Metro Rail construction is finished 
This will not happen;

  PTV has no intention of returning the No 8 tram to the traditional route.

The service provided by the No 8 tram to the city has been there since the 
1850 cable car days. If we want the No 8 tram route returned when 

construction has been completed. 

WE MUST MAKE OUR VOICES HEARD
  

EMAIL  PTV at customerservice@ptv.vic.gov.au
or https://feedback.ptv.vic.gov.au/ptv-feedback    

WRITE PTV at
Public Transport Victoria, PO Box 4724, Melbourne, Vic 3001.

PTV MUST KNOW  OUR VIEWS 
Contact email address – secretary@msyrg.com.au

New Members

If you or a friend wish to join the Group you can do so online  Click Here.
Membership is per individual and is valid until June 30 each year
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